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Year 6 leavers (memory) book and summer fair 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 

Memory Book 
When we met with Frasers photographers they showed us a Memory Book which they’ve produced for other local 
schools and we felt that it was something we would like to be able to offer you. The book comprises photographs 
taken throughout your children’s journey at Bransgore Primary School – for example, at PGL, school trips, etc.  We’re 
delighted that Frasers are coming into school on Friday 23rd June to take some formal and informal photos just of the 
Year 6s.  
 
To make the book extra special, if you have some school related photographs of your child dating back over their 
school time: such as, sports days, class photos, and so on, that you’d be happy to share, please can you email them 
to me so that they can hopefully be included: bsacommittee@outlook.com.  
 
I have left an example copy of the Memory Book in the Office, so you can see the type of book we’re hoping to 
create. 
 
If you don’t want your child to be included in the book, please can you let the office know before Friday 23rd June.  
 
 

Summer fair – Friday 30th June 
For the last two years, as part of the Year 6’s Young Leadership Scheme, the BSA has worked closely with the Year 6s 

to run their own stalls at the summer fair. The children have seriously impressed us with their inspiration 
and enthusiasm and it is a good opportunity for them to consider and learn new practical skills: for 
example, how to plan a stall, identify things they need, team work and responsibilities, costings, 
advertising, and so on.  As a little incentive last year we introduced a prize cup for the winning stall! 
 
The fair will take place on Friday 30th June from 3:30-5:30; because this is an after school event, we need 
your permission please for your child to be allowed to take part in the fair itself. If you could complete the 
permission form below we would be extremely grateful. 
 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Permission form 
 
Child’s name:…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
I do/do not give permission for my child to run a stall between 3:30-5:30 on Friday 30th June. I understand 
that my child is my responsibility during this time. 
 
Parent’s/Carer’s signature:…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
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